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Oriska Hwy 32 Road Closure  

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 
On August 9th, 2024, at approximately 0515 hours, a BNSF train had a mechanical issue, which 
caused the train to block Hwy 32 at the railroad crossing in Oriska. The North Dakota Highway 
Patrol responded to this area to assist with traffic control.  
 
Traffic was impacted for approximately 1.5 hours on Hwy 32 while a BNSF crew worked on 
repairing the train having the mechanical issue. The mechanical issue is now fixed, and the 
intersection is no longer blocked.  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


